
 

 
 
 
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 
When will Madrasah re-open?  
Madrasah will re-open on 17th October 2020 with full attendance.  
 
Will there be different entrances and exits for different classes?  
Yes, it is extremely important parents know which entrance and exit to use. This can be found on our website. 
 
Will the start and finish time be staggered for different year groups?  
Madrasah doors will open at 4.50pm for weekdays and 9:50am for weekends for all children, Pupils should be 
settled in class by their allocated times. Finish times will be different for each year group, this can be found on 
our website. Please ensure that pupils are dropped off/collected promptly at the staggered times provided in 
the table.  
 
Will parents be allowed in the Madrasah?  
No, parents and visitors will not be permitted to enter the building. Communication should be made via 
WhatsApp groups for each class so parents please make sure you join WhatsApp group. You can email us on 
cmic.madrasa@gmail.com or telephone.  
 
Is the Madrasah safe for reopening?  
We have been working tirelessly to ensure we can reopen safely for the wellbeing of our pupils. A detailed risk 
assessment has been carried out in consultation with authorities and health experts. You can find the risk 
assessment on our website.  
 
Will the Madrasah implement a bubble system?  
Yes, classes will be considered as ‘bubble’.  
 
Will the toilets and ablution facilities be open for use?  
Yes, however we strongly advise parents to ensure your child has visited the toilet before attending the 
Madrasah. Ablution facilities will be restricted and for EMERGENCY use only. 
 
Will there be any hygiene requirements?  
Yes, there will be a hand sanitiser on each entrance/exit and on individual floors. We will be promoting ‘catch 
it, bin it, kill it’ and will appreciate parental support in this matter.  
 
What happens if my child becomes ill in Madrasah?  
Any children who fall ill or develop symptoms in Madrasah will go home. Our Covid officer will be in regular 
contact to advise and take appropriate action.  
 
Will there be remote learning if my child is in isolation?  
Yes, we will try our best to ensure the impact on education is limited due to isolation.  
 
Will the Madrasah close if a positive case is identified?  
In most cases closure of the Madrasah will not be needed, but this will be a decision based on various factors 
such as the risk of further spread, operational issues and advice from public health.  
 
What should a parent or child who has symptoms or been in contact with someone who has covid do?  
Parents are strongly advised to read government guidelines on what to do if someone develops symptoms or 
has been in contact with a person who has Covid. In addition, you should notify the Madrasah so appropriate 
action can be taken.  
 
Will the Madrasah notify all parents if a positive case has been identified in the Madrasah?  
No, only the relevant individuals will be notified in line with government guidelines. 
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